The Fountains Homeowners

Association

www.thefountainshoa.org Newsletter for January 2015

R B e A e W

COMMITTEE MEETINGS

Committee meetings are open to all homeowners. This

schedule is also posted outside the clubhouse. NE’GHBORS
Architectural meeting: FOR GAME

1st Tuesday, January 2 at 7:00pm N’GHT!

JOIN YOUR

Rules meeting:

1st Tuesday, January 2 at 7:30pm gy 48

Landscape meeting and walkthrough: Hmes0p

2nd Wednesday, January 14 at 8:00am Place: Community Room
Board meeting: The Social Committee
3rd Thursday, January 15 at 7:00pm will provide some board

games and cards. Bring

your favorite game (if

YOUR BOARD MEMBERS you have one). Also
BYOB and snacks.
President ol
This is a great chance to

Douglas Senecal ]
meet your neighbors and

Vice President Treasurer have some fun.
Felix Mora Larry Levy Questions? Contact
Secretary Member At Large Susan Slade at

Jim Baumberger Vernon Pitsker 562-826-1831

FOUNTAINS MANAGEMENT COMPANY

Angie Adams, Pacific Coast Management, Inc.
562-597-5007 Ext. 102




Let's All Save More Water

The Fountains Board of Directors and landscaping committee are implementing our plans to renovate our
landscaping, with the primary objective of substantially reducing water usage. The first phase of this
water saving project began November 26 and is scheduled to complete by January 30. There will be a
substantial removal of turf and shrubs along the parkway on Atherton Street, which will then be replaced

with drought tolerant plants and other materials. This area was selected due to our ability to receive

reimbursement from the City of Long Beach that pays for a large percentage of the work.

Looks like we did this just in time. A stage 1 water supply shortage was recently announced for Long

Beach. That means that we are allowed to water landscaping only two days a week: Mondays and
Thursdays. This is in effect until the end of March, according to the Long Beach Water Department.

For more details on Long Beach water restrictions: http://www.lbwater.org/water-use-prohibitions

For water saving tips for your home: http://wateruseitwisely.com/

Friendly Reminders

Holiday Tree
Pickup

December 26th through
January 16th, CalMet offers
curbside holiday tree disposal
and recycling. Place your tree
curbside on your regular
service day.

Please ensure your tree is free
from ornaments, tinsel and
plastic tree bags, and remove
your tree stand. If your tree is
taller than 4ft, please cut it
into 2 pieces prior to disposal.

Holiday
Decorations

Our community is looking so
beautiful and full of holiday -
cheer! Please remember that
we are required to remove
holiday lights and decorations
no later than January 10.

Assessment
Change

Please note that starting
January 1, 2015, your new

monthly assessment amount
is $400.00.

USEFUL PHONE
NUMBERS

Edison Emergency
800-611-1911

LB Gas Dept
Emergency
562-570-2140

LB Water Dept
Emergency
562-570-2390

Police Dept East Div
(non-emergency)
562-435-6711

Termite problems
Accurate Termite

949-461-3390




